
Important Notes For Guidance 2023 
 

The competition continues this year with all sections both Print & PDI included for 
both open & beginner sections. Closing date for entry’s has been set for 
03/04/2023. There has been a change in competition officer for this season & all 
entry’s must now be sent via we transfer to Alan Wilson e-mail 
alanwilson445@msn.com . There have been no rule changes for this season but 

please remember as introduced last year:- 
 
 
Due to issues in previous season’s it has been necessary to include the following 
rule change: - 
 
Members shall enter these competitions FROM ONE CLUB AND ONE 
FEDERATION ONLY. It is the responsibility of the Club Competition Secretary to 
ensure that their members comply with this rule. ANY CLUB  
 
FOUND TO BE IN BREACH OF THESE RULES WILL FORFEIT THEIR CLUB 
ENTRY IN BOTH SECTIONS. 
 
 
3) To fall in line with PAGB competitions and the increasing number of NCPF clubs 
using 1200 x 1600 dpi as their resolution for PDI competitions, it has been decided 
match this standard for NCPF competitions &  
 
therefore the rules are as below: -  
 
 
Projected Digital Image files must be prepared in JPEG format  and with 

maximum pixel dimensions of 1600px in the horizontal and 1200px in 
the vertical planes respectively. Please use the new resolution for the  

 
digital copy of your clubs print sect entry’s also. 

 
 

 
Please use fresh copy’s of the entry forms enclosed in the entry pack & take 
care not to change the font type or size as this causes issues when compiling 
the spread sheet / results for the competition ( some entry’s in previous seasons 
have been submitted on old entry forms held by the club which have become 
corrupted ) 

 
Please take care to place the N in the column declaring your nature entry’s in the 
Myles Audas Comp, as this helps us determine which images comply with nature 
entry rules & are therefore eligible to go forward as an Alliance entry to the 
PAGB  inter-fed nature comp. ( in previous seasons there have been numerous 
images which appeared to qualify as nature images but could not be considered 
due to the entry form not declaring them as such ) Please see enclosed 
appendix re nature rules. 

 
Please remember Prints/Projected Images entered in any previous Annual 
Competitions that have won an award (including H/C’s and Alliance entries) are 
ineligible for entry into future years’ competitions in any format.  
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Alan Forster 
(Chair Competitions Sub Committee NCPF) 
 
 
 


